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Dear Parents/Carers,                       
  
We are pleased to invite you to our Spring term ‘SHINE’ session. The aim of the SHINE workshops is to enable family 
members to work alongside their child in school on a particular curriculum area. The focus for this week is Science and 
STEM.  
 
Each class within the key stage will have a 45-minute session, where you are invited to join them. Please see the table 
below for details of times:  

  EYFS  
Friday 15th March  

KS1  
Wednesday 13th March 

KS2  
Thursday 14th March 

Session 1: 9:15am – 10:00am  
  
  
Session 2: 10:05 – 10:50am  
  
  
Session 3: 11:00 – 11:45am  
  

All Nursery pupils LL, 
DD and SS 
  
Dazzling Dragonflies 
Reception children only  
  
Sparkly Spiders  
Reception children only 

Perfect Pandas  
  
  
Amazing Alligators  
  
  
Terrific Turtles  

Outstanding Owls 
 
  
Marvellous Meerkats 
  
  
Fabulous Foxes 

  
Please note that due to space restrictions only one adult per child should attend please. The sessions will take place in 
your child’s classroom and you should enter through the Main Office where you will be asked to sign in.  
  
Please don’t hesitate to contact us should you require any further information. We look forward to seeing you then!  
  
Many thanks for your continued support.  
  
 
 
Miss A Eccleston 
Science Subject Leader 
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